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CCRA INFORMATION BULLETIN 
February, 2021 

 
RESOUND CHOIR  
 
Kim Alexander, Business Manager from Resound Choir contacted us and kindly offered 
to share information regarding her Choir with Canterbury Common, which is outlined in 
the following email we received from her. We have also put the link to her choir on the 
CCRA web page under Events & Activities in the Residents’ Pages section. 
 
If you would to be put on Kim’s email distribution list to receive a link to their weekly 
song, please email her, indicating your name and mentioning that you are a Canterbury 
Common resident. 

 
RESOUND Choir would like to share our recorded choral music with seniors in our 
community.  Our hope and intent is to alleviate a little of the isolation and boredom 
brought on by the pandemic.  The choir's mandates are to sing music with excellence 
and to meaningfully reach out to the people in our community.  Learn more about this 
Durham Region choir here:   https://www.resoundchoir.ca/ 
 
The piece we're sharing this week is called "When Music Sounds" by Connor 
Koppin.  Connor is currently working on his PhD of Music Arts & Choral Conducting at 
Michigan State University.  He says he wanted the explosive entry notes to represent 
how music makes his heart soar when he hears beautiful music, and how it makes 
the world go away when he immerses himself in the magic of song.  Learn more about 
Connor here:  http://www.connorjkoppin.com/about 
 
Here is this week's link, "All We Like Sheep":  https://youtu.be/-ZKyn87ozvI  
The choir recorded this song for our fall concert in November 2020.  We hope you enjoy 
it!! 
 
Link to last week's song, "When Music Sounds":  https://youtu.be/ohM-qswdKWQ   
 
Until next week when we send you another song . . .  
 
Kim Alexander, Business Manager 
905 718 0533 
www.RESOUNDChoir.ca  
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CANTERBURY COMMUNICATION                             Karen English & Dave Streeter  
 
We are currently working on ways to make email communication within Canterbury 
more efficient. 
  
One of the ways we have simplified trying to do business in our community was to set 
up six email addresses to handle canterbury emails. 
  
We are currently working on this. The email addresses are:  

• accounting@canterburycommon.ca,  

• bulletin@canterburycommon.ca,  

• chronicle@canterburycommon.ca,  

• handp@canterburycommon.ca 

• info@canterburycommon.ca 

• social@canterburycommon.ca 
 
We often change volunteers after an AGM and it is sometimes difficult to determine who 
to contact at that time. By having email addresses set up to represent the function 
instead of the individual, you will not need to remember the person’s name. Emails will 
be dealt with by the person or persons doing the job. 
  
We will provide more details in the Spring Issue of The Chronicle. 
 
DISCOVER PORT PERRY 
 
If you have time on your hands, (and who doesn’t right now!) you might want to check 
out this web site, discoverportperry.ca. which includes lots of local information. 
  
It includes Shop Downtown Online and Things To Do in Port Perry. They also feature 
upcoming events, which happens to be blank at the moment due to COVID-19 
restrictions. 
  
HOUSE & PROPERTY COMMITTEE       
                                                  
Mail Kiosk - A Reminder - as a courtesy to nearby homeowners and for safety 
reasons, please do not park on the street or in the driveway to The Centre while picking 
up your mail. There are parking spaces adjacent to the kiosk for use. 
 
FROM THE CHRONICLE TEAM 
 
As always, we are looking for interesting items to include in the next issue of The 
Chronicle. Do you have pictures of better times when we socialized as neighbours? Are 
you new to our community and would like to share your story about how you arrived in 
Canterbury? We would love to hear from you and see your pictures. Pease send us 
anything you would like to share, by March 1st, to Linda Kaban for review. You can 
reach her using the email address chronicle@canterburycommon.ca.   
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